
From: Torres, RobertoJ 
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 2:11 PM 
To: 'rjefferson@acuren.com' 
Subject: NRC request for additional information letter in support of license renewal 

application 
Attachments: Request for additional information letter.pdf; Table 8.5 NUREG-1556, Volume 

2.pdf; Table 8.6 NUREG-1556, Volume 2.pdf 
 
Mr. Jefferson: 
 
Attached is letter requesting additional information/clarification. Please respond within 30 days.  
You can contact me if you have any questions about the contents of the letter. 
 
 
Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511 
Telephone 817-200-1189 
Facsimile 817-200-1188 
robertoj.torres@nrc.gov 
 


